May - August 2009

NEWS FROM THAILAND





Keith & Sharon Higginbotham Missionaries to Thailand since 1991



KEYS TO VICTORY SEMINAR

Leading up to the new school year at RBTCT, we hosted our annual "Keys to Victory Seminar" Aug. 3-5. Jesus said, "I give you the keys" – plural! There is more than one key to victory.

Gary Hausman, a veteran missionary now working with RHEMA Thailand taught, "Victory is Yours". That may seem simple, but too often people never escape despair and defeat in life because they think it is their destiny. What a difference it makes, when someone knows that God has prepared and destined them for victory – that victory is not only possible, it is a promise!

Once you know that God has prepared victory for you, how do you get it? Keith addressed this vital aspect of walking in victory in his messages, "How to Receive from God".

These are life changing truths from God's Word that Thai people are hungry to know. Many struggle, and live difficult lives because they simply have not heard God's Word. It is more important now than ever to declare God's Word to a world who has not yet heard God's message of salvation and abundant life through Jesus Christ!

SARABURI SEMINAR: WORSHIP THAT PLEASES GOD



People all over are hungry to know God, and to have a real relationship with Him. So it is in Saraburi too, a town 100 km. north of Bangkok.

An RBTCT alumni began a Burmese church in Saraburi. Through his involvement with other local pastors, Keith and our ministry team were invited to come teach a seminar on "Worship That Pleases God". Our 9 member team shared both practical instruction and spiritual truths from God's Word on the subject of worship.

It is our desire and plan to send ministry teams all over Thailand, taking God's Word to feed hungry hearts!



TRAINING CHILDREN'S WORKERS

We are very blessed to have a great team of Children's teachers. Their passion is not just "our four and no more". No, they want to see kids everywhere learning God's Word. So, with the same passion they teach the children, they also train others to teach children. Part of this ministry to other churches includes giving them new high quality puppets that our team has made, Bible-based Thai children's curriculum, and other tools for ministry.





Important Reminder

All contributions are tax deductible when checks are made payable to Nation to Nation Int'l. Keith & Sharon's names cannot appear on the check. To designate your gift, place #312 in the Memo Line or on a separate piece of paper designate: For Keith & Sharon Higginbotham.

SEND CORRESPONDANCE TO:

Keith & Sharon Higginbotham Yannawa P.O. Box 59 Bangkok 10120, Thailand

EMAIL: info@asiamissions.org



INCOMING STUDENTS 32/16

The new school year for RBTCT began mid-August with 48 students arriving to study God's Word and prepare themselves for serving Him. That is 32 first year students and 16 second year students. This will be a great school year for the students as the Word of God works in them and does not return void. God is at work in them both to will and to do of His good pleasure.

KICKING IT UP A NOTCH

We both have birthdays in August. We are advancing and "kicking it up a notch". This is no time to hit the brakes!

Please follow us and RHEMA Thailand on Facebook. There you will get real time reports and stay connected and informed. You'll be first to see many pictures of what we and the ministry are doing. Be in the loop and see our posts in both Thai and English.

Thank you for helping us build God's kingdom in

Thailand and Southeast Asia by sharing God's salvation, love, and abundant life with the people here! Your prayers and financial participation in this ministry are greatly appreciated!



SEND CONTRIBUTIONS TO:

Keith & Sharon Higginbotham Nation to nation International PO Box 1607 Joplin, Mo 64802-1607

PHONE: 417-623-4580 EMAIL: INFO@NTNI.ORG